
**CONTRACTOR ANNOUNCEMENT** 
 

NEW NOTICE OF SCAM E-MAIL 
 

MDOT has been informed that an e-mail from The Michigan Department of 
Transportation (office@mdot.org) has been circulating.  This is not an invitation from 
MDOT to participate in government contracts.  DO NOT OPEN THIS E-MAIL IF 
RECEIVED.  Information contained in the scam e-mail is noted below: 
 
 
“The State of Michigan Department of Transportation are inviting 
Vendors,suppliers,stakeholders,contractors,organization and companies to 
participate in the new release government contracts which will span for another 
five years as the Michigan state government is extending its development across 
the states and doing everything to make Michigan a safe place to live for the 
residents,attached,you will find the procurement forms needed to be completed 
and mail to the below address.” 
  

 
Note that this is not an actual invitation from MDOT. 

Please do not open this e-mail if received. 
 
 
Lansing, MI 
1/2/2019 


